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BETA PSI HOUSING ASSOCIATION 

SIGMA PI BETA PSI ALUMNI 
EAST STROUDSBURG UNIVERSITY 
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Email:                       bpha@betapsihousing.com 

Newsletter 
BPHA Vol. II 2023 

Spring 2023  

 Link for - Alumni Newsletters (betapsihousing.com) 

 

Greetings Sigma Pi Brothers 
Homecoming this year was a great success on October 15, 2022. There was a short annual meeting for 

Brothers and Alumni of Sigma Pi Beta Psi at the Pi House.  
 

There were food and refreshments enjoyed by all.  Another great year of fellowship of Kindred Minds. Last 

year was an enormous success. We hope you will join us next year. Tell your pledge class to come and join in.  

 

John Gudikunst Sigma Pi Beta Psi Scholarship  

We will give one $1000 scholarship this year and if there are five or more applicants, we will give 2 $1000 

scholarships to make up for the Pandemic year. 

 

Last Year’s minutes are on the Beta Psi Housing website. BPHA-Resources (betapsihousing.com) 

 

We would like to recognize these Sigma Pi Beta Psi Alumni Brothers for their accomplishments  

1976 Karl Dickl '63 Helen G. Brown Award 

2003 Rick Rose '76 Jim Barniak Award 

2008 John Gantz '63 Distinguished Alumni Award 

2013 Tom Petro '72 Distinguished Alumni Award 

2015 John Gudikunst '63 Conrad Idukas Service Award 

2016 Buddy Cole '66 Helen G. Brown Award 

2017 Jerry Forrester '64 Distinguished Alumni Award 

2018 Don Scheuer '66 Excellence in Education Award 

2019 Ken Davis '68 Excellence in Education Award 

2021 Ed Curvey '63 Excellence in Business and Management Distinguished Alumni Award 

2021 Lloyd Lyter '72 Excellence in Arts and Sciences Distinguished Alumni Award 

2022-Rick Vroman ‘67- Excellence in Business and Management 

2020-Christopher McMonegal ‘23-Nation Sigma Pi Guy ‘Red” Mackey Award 

https://betapsihousing.com/
mailto:bpha@betapsihousing.com
https://betapsihousing.com/alumni-newsletters
https://betapsihousing.com/bpha-resources
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A call for some help! 
We need Brothers to help with Maintenance and upkeep of the house. We have a major repair to the sewer line that 

needs attention quickly.  The Quote were received could be up to $10,000. We are still waiting on 2 other contractors to 

submit a bid for the work.  They have been slow in responding.  We need help raising these funds to do this major repairs. 

 

PLEASE MAKE A DONATION: Click Here 

Donate or Payments (betapsihousing.com) 

We need the alumni to help finance several house maintenance items. Please go to the BPHA website to donate and pay 

your dues with our secure PayPal site. PLEASE GIVE GENEROUSLY AS YOU HAVE IN THE PAST. We would like to be 

proactive in other areas in need of updating.  You will get a receipt directly from the site. You can also Snail mail your 

Donations/Dues. Send them directly to Jeff Bruno at: 

Beta Psi Housing  

922 Bentley Ct.  

Chalfont PA 18914. 

C/O Jeff Bruno  

Do not send dues to The Pi House address. If you are mailing them, please remember to make your checks out to Beta Psi 

Housing Association 

Recommended Graduating Donations 

5 years- 2017-2022 $10.00 

10 years-2011-2016-$20.00 

15 years- 2006-2010 $50.00  

Regular Donation/Dues $75.00 

 Suggested stretch Donation-$100-150  

A call for some help! 
We need Brothers to help with Maintenance and upkeep of the house. We have a major repair to the sewer line that 

needs attention quickly.  The Quote were received could be up to $10,000. We are still waiting on 2 other contractors to 

submit a bid for the work.  They have been slow in responding.  We need help raising these funds to do this major repair. 

 

Please volunteer some time to come to a work party. We hold them the third Saturday of each month. We do it jointly 

with the active undergraduate chapter.  

Afterword we head down to local watering hole.  

 

Work Party Days- Check the website for changes due to bad weather or scheduling 

conflicts.  
The Chapter has done some painting all around the house, replaced some couches, hung the New White Board 

with Brother names.  Great Job guys for taking ownership. 

Dates – Come out an lend a hand. 

April 15, 2023 

May 20, 2023 

June 17, 2023 

July, 15, 2023 
 

See our website for updates on our Calendar page or a PDF Newsletters.   

Link:  Alumni Newsletters (betapsihousing.com)  

https://betapsihousing.com/donate-or-payments-1
https://betapsihousing.com/donate-or-payments-1
https://betapsihousing.com/alumni-newsletters
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Dates to Remember:  

November 18, 2061, Sigma Pi Beta Psi has been on the East Stroudsburg Campus.  

December  3, 2011 New founding fathers Charter was reestablished. 

 

This year 

January 17, 2023-Classes begin 

May 5, 2023- Commencement 

CONTACT THE BOARD PAGE: Click Here 

https://betapsihousing.com/contact-the-board 

Board Members: 

Dave Reciniello-Director-VP Jeff Bruno-President  Chase Berlin-Director  Allie Urbin-Director 

Howard Evans-Secretary Sumner Bossler-Director Brandon Wallick-Director Kyle Berwick-Director 

John Capitanello - Director 

 

Thank You Brothers 

Jeff Bruno – President   

 

Relay for life Active Chapter Fund Raiser-Open unit 3/31/2023 

The Chapter is doing a Fund-Raising Campaign for the Relay for life. They are asking for your help. Please make a donation. 

See the link below.  

https://secure.acsevents.org/site/STR?fr_id=104907&pg=team&team_id=2679996   

 

 

Here is a Message from the Chapter Director 

Dear Sigma Pi Beta-Psi Alumni, 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you on what the active chapter has been up to since I took over as chapter director 

and give you some updates before we all meet for homecoming. Before I get started, I want to give all of the credit to the 

active brothers and I will individually make some as we go along.  

The state of the chapter is absolutely phenomenal. They have the best campus presence out of not just fraternities, but 

all of Greek life. They have tables on campus every Thursday whether it be for a fundraiser or information table. The 

Second Counselor Sean Allen has been very on top of his committee heads and internal operations are the highest they 

have been in the last calendar year with some of the younger guys running the show.  

Along with that, the new member class for the fall is the biggest out of all fraternities on campus. Recruitment Chair Kether 

Thornton has worked tirelessly for months leading up to recruitment week to ensure we bring in a great group of young 

men. New member educator CJ McMonegal and his assistant Cruz Manatt are doing phenomenal with educating these 

young men and molding them into brothers of sigma pi. I worked very closely with CJ to put together a very detailed new 

member education plan week by week to ensure organization.  

The chapter has elected a new executive board, these young men will assume power on November 8, the election results 

were as follows: 

Sage: Romaudio “Hendrix” Lindsay 

VP: Sean Allen 

Sgt At Arms: Scott Geysen  

Treasurer: Brian Bollendorf 

Secretary: Nick Weikel 

Herald: Kether Thornton 

https://betapsihousing.com/contact-the-board
https://betapsihousing.com/contact-the-board
https://secure.acsevents.org/site/STR?fr_id=104907&pg=team&team_id=2679996
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I am very excited to see where they take the chapter.  

I am looking forward to seeing you all at the next homecoming.  

 

Until then,  

In sacred trust, 

Jared Muñoz 

Chapter Director 


